
To Whom It May Concern,

The  Oklahoma  Association  of  Health  Care  Providers  (OAHCP)  recently 
chose  Owens  Communications  to  install  our  new  phone  system  at  our 
corporate headquarters in Oklahoma City.  

The experience has been a fruitful and refreshing one.  As a result of our 
choice not only did we get a new NEC phone system that performs very well 
and gives  us the  added  benefit  of  seeing  our voicemails  show up in our 
emails (pretty cool),  but we were also able to offset the cost of the phone 
system. 

Owens  Communications  found  several  unused  phone  lines  in  their 
evaluation process of our needs.  This finding resulted in OAHCP being able 
to eliminate about 6 phone lines saving us over $250/month.   

In addition, they helped us identify Cox Communications as a strong phone 
company to use which saved us even more money.  In the end, we now have 
a  superior  phone  system  with  much  lower  operating  costs  for  both 
equipment and phone company services. 

OAHCP would recommend Owens Communication for its superior service 
and products.  

Sincerely,

Rebecca Moore
Executive Director
Oklahoma Association of Health Care Providers
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